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Oct 18     TBA 
Oct 25     Bowling for PolioPlus  
Nov 1     Business/Directors Meeting 
Nov 8     TBA 
Nov 15     Rotary’s “Preserve Planet Earth” 
Nov 22     TBA 
Nov 29     Cottonwoods Christmas Party 
Dec 6     Business / Director’s Meeting   
Dec 12     Club Christmas Party at Kelowna    

    Golf and Country Club 
Dec 20     TBA 
Dec 27     No meeting  
Jan 3     No meeting?  
Jan 10     Business/ Directors Meeting  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



RAMBLING 
 

 
Calgary, circa 1900 
 

 
Calgary today. Some differences especially 
the absence of horse pies on the street 
 

 
Calgary’s Centre Street Bridge,1940 
 

 
Centre Bridge, 2018 

 

Calgary General Hospital 1910 – just built 
 

 
Calgary General Hospital 1998 – oops! 
 
 
MEETING OF OCTOBER 11, 2018 
 
 
VISITING ROTARIANS –  District 
Governor (DG) Sherry Chamberlain and Jim 
Chamberlain (RC Kamloops West); Johann 
Berger (RC Munich) and Charlene Schultz 
(RC Radium Hot Springs) 
 
 
ATTENDANCE – 100%  
 
 
 
 
 



          
 

Being Sheriff can be dry work and so 
John took some precautions before 
getting underway.  
 

 
Photo by Brian 
 
He excused his actions with a simple “I 
like beer. I really like beer” which he had 
heard used somewhere else. 
 
Sheriff John’s chose to ask questions 
about food because while “Service 
Above Self”  may be a Rotarian’s first 
passion, observations over the years 
has convinced him that “Eatf until Full” is 
a close second. After successfully 
extracting the loonies from the member 
with a series of questions, he ended by 
proposing a new 4 Way Test of Dining. 
 
1. Is it tasty and is the portion 

arrangement and size pleasing to 
the eye? 
 

2. Is it going to be served equally to all 
attending except for those with 
allergies, lactose-intolerance, gluten-
intolerance, and food biases such as 
colour and shape? Does it have kale 
in it and if so, is it young and has it 
been properly massaged? 

 
 

 

3. Will all agree that we got good 
benefit for their money or is it time to 
hit a fast food joint on the way 
home? 

 
4. Will the full bellies bring on goodwill 

for the rest of the meeting and a 
tolerance for lapses such as belches 
and escapes of noxious gases?  

 
    
 
 
SIGNS SIGNS EVERYWHERE 
THERE’S SIGNS 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 



 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
New Member – The presence of DG 
Sherry Chamberlain was made the induction 
of our newest member Glenna an even more 
special occasion. Glenna has long been a 
Friend of Rotary and now joins her husband 
Art in membership to our club.  
 

 
Art, President Peter and DG Sherry 
Chamberlain pose with our newest member 
Glenna                                Photo by Brian 
 

 
Club members congratulate Glenna  
Photo by Brian 
 

 
Club members congratulate Glenna  
Photo by Brian 
 
While on the topic of new members the DG 
Sherry Chamberlain presented her own 
personal pin to Art and Theresa for bringing 
new members into our club during her year. 
 



 
Theresa and Art receive DG Sherry 
Chamberlains personal pin 
Photo by Brian 
 

 
DG Sherry Chamberlain’s personal new 
member pin                 Photo by Brian 
 
 
PolioPlus 2017-2018 Donation 
Recognition –  
 

 
President Peter is presented with a Polio 
contribution certificate by DG Sherry 
Chamberlain                 Photo by Brian  

 
Certificate presented to our club by DG 
Sherry Chamberlain in recognition of our 
commitment to ending polio 
 
In addition, Art was presented with the Rotary 
International Polio Pin by the DG. 
 
 
 
 
A Brace of Paul Harris Fellowships - 
 

 
Ron is presented with his PHF+8 by DG 
Sherry Chamberlain               Photo by Brian  
 
Ron in turn had his own Paul Harris 
presentation in mind. Calling today a new 
Thanksgiving, Ron thanked Rusty for bringing 
him into the club and changing his life. Ron 
also noted that 2019 will be his 25th year in 
Rotary. 
 
 
 



 
Ron presents Rusty with his PHF+9.             
Photo by Brian  
 
  
Friends of Rotary ‘Christmas in a 
Bottle’ Fundraiser – 
 

 
Our display at KGH, Oct 10th 
 
Each "Christmas in a Bottle" sells for $20 and 
includes: a string of lights and switch in a 
wine bottle, an AA battery, a Christmas 
decoration that can be taken off when it's not 
Christmas, a wine gift bag, and a pamphlet 
explaining the Rotary Club of Kelowna Capri 
sponsorship of the annual Cottonwoods 
Christmas Party. We are also selling the 
lights separately for $10 each.  
 
  
 
 

 
 
Bowling Night, Oct 25th – as a PolioPlus 
project we will be bowling at McCurdy Lanes 
on October 25th then moving next door to 
Freddy’s Brew Pub for food and libation.  
Cost for the bowling is $11.  
 
Members are asked to bring separate 
cheques for PolioPlus on October 18th if 
possible. All donations go towards your Paul 
Harris Fellow.  
 
 
 

 
Club Christmas Party – a club Christmas 
 party is being planned this year on 
Wednesday, December 12th at the Kelowna 
Golf and Country Club. Jack and Brian are 
doing the heavy lifting of getting the event 
organized. 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
The 2019 District Conference is in beautiful 
Kamloops, British Columbia     May 2-5, 2019 
 
Registration is now open on the District 5060 
website on Clubrunner  
 
https://portal.clubrunner.ca/50005/sitepag
e/district-conference-2019 
 
The DG showed a short video on the 2019 
District Conference. It can be seen at  
 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=gfoRI
M5myj0 
 
 
 
HUMOUR 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
GUEST SPEAKER 
 

 
DG Sherry and Jim Chamberlain 
 
District Governor Sherry Chamberlain was 
making her visit to our club on Oct 11th and 
brought her message on how she saw her 
year. After speaking on our annual theme “Be 
the Inspiration” she described several new 
District initiatives. These initiatives included 
$500 to each club from District Funds to be 
used to showcase the club, additional public 
image grants being available, etc. As she 
said our club is our home which has its own 
culture, but we need to keep it fresh and work 
at presenting it to potential new members. 
 
The DG’s presentation was well received by 
the club and is sure to promote discussion 
amongst our members. At the end Bob 
presented the DG with a Tom Tinkler 
Print to remember us by. 
   

 
DG Sherry Chamberlain with Bob  
 Photo by Brian 
 
 

 
ART GALLERY 
 

 
Desktop Wallpaper by Luís Miguel 
(Portugal) 
 
 

 
Venice Cityscape by Montag451 (ukn) 
 
 

 
Fathoms Above by Lexidus (USA) 
 
 
 
 
 
 



ADVERTISING 
 
 

 
www.tristartravelandcruise.com/ 
 

 

 

 
White’s Barbecue and Fireplace Centre 
160-2000 Spall Road, Kelowna, B.C.  
V1Y 9P6                              2 
50-862-3240 
www.barbecueandfireplacecentre.com/ 
 
 
 

 
www.spekconsultancy.com 

 

 

 
https://ca.linkedin.com/in/ron-becker-68087817 

 

 

 
www.cdikelowna.com/ 

 

 

 

http://www.tristartravelandcruise.com/
http://www.barbecueandfireplacecentre.com/
http://www.spekconsultancy.com/
https://ca.linkedin.com/in/ron-becker-68087817
http://www.cdikelowna.com/


  
www.st-hubertus.bc.ca 

 

 
www.illichmanns.com/ 

http://www.st-hubertus.bc.ca/
http://www.illichmanns.com/

